
 
Ten Mile Bridge Trailhead at Marine Creek Lake to be closed until Fall 2024 
Beginning April 22, the Ten Mile Bridge Trailhead on Marine Creek Lake will be closed 
while we make improvements to this busy trail access point. The work is expected to be 
complete this fall. 
Trailhead improvements will include paved parking, a pavilion, picnic tables, a restroom 
enclosure, and a kayak/canoe/stand-up canoe launch.  
Although there will be no parking available during construction, no trail reroutes are 
planned. The trail will remain open throughout construction, with the exception of brief 
closures during construction of the kayak launch. 
 


